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I support bill SB548 because I have worked a lot with homeless and foster children 

throughout the years. The impact of the rest of their lives has been devastating. It’s 

always good to correct a ship which is going off course early in the journey instead of 

later because it takes more energy and sometimes it’s impossible. 


